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Joe Serrano

From: Lowell Hurst <lhurst@baymoon.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 8:41 AM
To: Joe Serrano
Cc: Francisco Estrada
Subject: Application Interest Change

****CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links 
from unknown senders or unexpected email.**** 

Dear Joe, Paco, and Commission Members,  
During the recent holiday I took some time to do a deeper reflection on my interest in LAFCO public 
representation and would request that I be considered for BOTH the Regular and Alternate appointment 
positions available. 
As I recall, the duties, requirements, and knowledge required are of similar nature, along with the level of 
engagement and expected participation. 
Hopefully my interest and willingness to serve in either of both positions provides the Commission with 
additional choice and flexibility in the selection process. 
Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to the interview process. 
 
LOWELL HURST  
23 MAGNOLIA COURT  
WATSONVILLE, CA 95076 
Cell 831-334-5774 


